
April 7, 2014

Waskom Elementary School
301 School Ave.
Waskom , TX 75692

Dear Superintendent Cox.

I am writing to inform you that I will be reaving my position as second
grade teacher at waskom Elementary school due to my family's
relocation to Michigan and the birth of our first child in the fall. My
resignation is effective at the end of the 201 3-2014 school year. I will
be sure to follow the necessary protocol for leaving.

I have enjoyed teaching at Waskom Elementary School for the past
five years. lt has been both a rewarding and memorable experience. I

appreciate the professional development and growth from Waskom
Elementary and will truly miss the students and faculty members I

have had the honor of working with.

In this career, I have also learned much about myself. I realized that I

made a great choice when I became a teacher and an even better
choice when I accepted the position at Waskom.

I appreciate the opportunity that was presented to me by ygu,
Principal Youngblood, and waskom ISD as a whole. Hopbiully, lwill
be replaced by someone with the same passion for knowledgb and
teaching that I have. I wish you, and waskom lsD continued growth
and success in the future. I will be sure to stay in touch
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